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The newsletter is written 

and published by the 

Business Library & 

Collaboration Commons 

Staff. 

 

 

 

Libraries Contact        

Information: 

Evans:           

979.845.3731 

Business Library: 

979.845.2111 

Medical Science:  

979.845.7428 

Cushing: 

979.845.1951 
 
Policy Sciences & 

Economics:   

979.862.3544 

 

BLCC Hours 

Sunday: Open at 12pm 

Monday-Thursday: 24 HRS 

Friday: Close at 9pm 

Saturday: CLOSED 

 

Copies of the newsletter are 

available at oaktrust.library. 

tamu.edu. 

 

Get Involved 

       The end of November marks the beginning of the season of giving. Here in Aggieland, 

there are many ways to give back to the community from donations to community service. 

To help Aggies find the best fit for them, the Division of Student Affairs provides a list of 

service opportunities through the AggieServe directory. 

       AggieServe is an online resource designed to bring students, non-profit organizations, 

and community agencies together to meet the needs of the Bryan/College Station 

community. Opportunities listed on AggieServe include youth mentoring organizations, 

senior citizen facilities, environmental groups, museums, community revitalization, cultural 

art endeavors, and everything in between. To learn more about how you can give back to 

Aggieland, visit: studentactivities.tamu.edu/get-involved/service/. 

Study Smarter, Not Harder 
       Feeling overwhelmed with everything 

you need to review for exam time? Here are 

some study tips that might help:  

 

➢ Organize a list of chapters, subjects, 

notes, supplements, etc. as a guide. 

 

➢ Schedule a block of time to study, 

preferably with a specific study-only 

location so you can focus better. 

 

➢ Draw diagrams, write summaries, & 

make study sheets—think about the 

material as you create them. 

 

➢ Take breaks, remember to relax, & get 

a good night’s rest before your exam!  

 

For additional information on test preparation, 

study tips, notetaking and more, visit the 

Academic Success Center at 

successcenter.tamu.edu  
 

Finally, Finals 
      

       Finals begin on December 10th, but 

it’s never too early to start studying. If you 

need a little extra study time leading up to 

finals, BLCC will have extended hours 

this semester.  

 

Our extended hours for this semester are:       

December 3rd & 10th: Close at Midnight 

December 4th &11th: 9am to 12am 

December 5th &12th: Open at 9am 

       In addition to our extended hours, 

BLCC has moved to a 24/5 schedule. We 

now open at 12pm (noon) on Sundays and 

do not close until 9pm on Fridays. We will 

still be closed on Saturdays, the exception 

being during our extended hours for finals. 

  

Need a Group Study Room? 

Reserve study rooms at: library.tamu.edu/studyspaces or at the BLCC front desk. You can 

book group study rooms for up to 4 hours a day and up to a week in advance. 

Don’t forget: two people from the group must check in with the front desk within 30 minutes 

of the start of the reservation in order to keep the booking!  

 

Good Luck on Finals, AGGIES! 

 


